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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

 

1. Abstract and manuscript formats have been updated accordingly to meet the standards and format of 

World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers 

 

(1) Some abbreviations first mentioned without being preceded by the full name were corrected 

(2) Patient`s symptoms and clinical data were summarized, tabulated and analyzed 

(3) The reviewer suggested Log Rank test, Tarone-Ware test or similar statistical test to compare survival. 

In the manuscript Chi-squared test was used “a multiple-sample test that is an extension of Gehan's 

generalized Wilcoxon test, Peto and Peto's generalized Wilcoxon test, and the log-rank test. First, a score is 

assigned to each survival time using Mantel's procedure, next a Chi- square value is computed based on the 

sums (for each group) of this score” (Statistica Data Analysis Software Manual). 

(4) In the Discussion the authors emphasized comparison the findings from previous studies with the results 

obtained in the present manuscript 

(5) Some points in Results and Discussion (e.g. mortality) were elaborated according to the suggestions of 

the reviewer 

 

3. Number of references and typesetting were corrected 

 

4. The manuscript was classified as Grade B language quality so required some minor English language 

polishing. Therefore, the authors requested correction by native speaker from professional English language 

editing companies (www.isl-science.com). We kindly request the Editor to accept the attached and revised 

version of the manuscript. 
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